From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Cargo Hub

Date: 11 November 2021 14:35:51

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I would like to register my strongest objection to the reopening of Manston as a cargo hub.

As a long time resident of Ramsgate I believe it will absolutely destroy the town I love both financially and environmentally.

Despite the obvious lies from Tony Freudman's latest incarnation "Riveroak", it would certainly mean noisy, heavily polluting flights 24/7.

I remember him saying at a meeting years ago now that night flights were the only way Manston could compete. His follower Charles Buchanan said exactly the same thing.

The promise of thousands of jobs is pie in the sky, the likelihood is that it wont employ as many people as the local Wetherspoons.

Thanet is poor and does need jobs, I want to see it prosper but this is not the way to do it. The site could be used in many ways that would bring prosperity to the area without destroying the environment, the tourist trade, children's education and more.

Yours Chris Parks

